
April 16, 2023
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:                       Jewish Senior Services Community
 
FROM:                Andrew H. Banoff 
                             President & CEO  
  
SUBJECT:          Community Update #130
 
Hello all… 
 
Happy Tax Day!!  This is certainly a pleasure to be writing on such a warm, sunny day!  
I also hope that you had joyous family time celebrating Passover and Easter!
 
Everyone is excited to be spending more time outdoors, and with family and friends. The 
Women’s Auxiliary Luncheon is coming up soon on Monday, May 1 and then the Men’s Club 
Golf Outing on Monday, June 26 - so if you are interested please contact Lisa Becker at 
lbecker@mozaicsl.org.  
 
Please note our new email addresses and website, reflecting our new name, 
Mozaic Senior Life.  All of our email addresses now end in @mozaicsl.org  so for 
example, mine is abanoff@mozaicsl.org.  The new website is www.mozaicsl.org.  All of 
our old emails will direct you (automatically) to these addresses.  Further updates to signage, 
business cards, brochures, etc. will start to be seen in the coming weeks and months.  Finally, 
please be sure to note the History Timeline of our organization – celebrating 50 years – 
outside Bennett Hall on the first floor.
 
Reminder:  Mozaic Concierge Living (our Life Plan community in Stamford) has now 
completed the architectural design of the new campus on Long Ridge Road.  We are now 
completing the initial Interior Design, Landscaping and Civil Engineering work.  This will 
allow us to finalize and submit the Site Plan to Stamford Planning & Zoning next month.  
Simultaneously, more than 50 people/couples have signed up for our Priority Reservation 
Program.  We continue the monthly luncheon education series to help communicate to 
prospective Residents what this new Life Plan (or CCRC) community will be like, and there 
a few spots available next week.  When the Sales Center opens later this year those on the 
Priority Reservation list will have first access to selecting specific residences and design 
features.  If you are interested in learning more about the Priority Reservation program, 
please contact me or Amy Ferrarie at aferrarie@mozaiccl.org.
  
Thank you for your support, patience and cooperation.
 
Stay safe and keep the faith!

Andrew


